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 Workforce Housing
FRLA supports full funding for the Sadowski Fund.

Our industry has a specific and dire need for reliable and affordable rental housing.   
In addition to existing State Apartment Incentive Loan dollars (usually known as SAIL), FRLA 
would like to see the legislature increase the percentage of State Housing Incentive  
Partnership dollars (usually known as SHIP) that can be used for rental housing.

FRLA would also encourage the Legislature to consider creating incentives to encourage  
innovative approaches to affordable housing development. For example: incentives for  
development of high-quality rental properties in key areas or incentives and tax credits for 
hoteliers and restaurateurs to create housing for their own staff.




